
 
 

Dear parents/carers and students, 

It is an exciting time for our students in Years 8 to 13 (pictured below) who are preparing for the upcoming 
school musical – Bugsy Malone. For three nights only from Wednesday 13th July to Friday 15th July 2022, 
there will be performances at 7pm featuring a catchy, swinging score with good, clean, comedic fun!  
Over the past few weeks, I have taken the opportunity to pop into some of the weekly rehearsals to see 
the students in action and I can confirm that the audience will be in for a treat!  Tickets are now on sale 
and this can be purchased via the website: www.bourneacademy.org/bugsy-malone-2022  
 

 

 

Mrs Bland, Assistant Headteacher has launched a Summer Writing Competition, which is open to all year 
groups with the theme based on ‘the future we want.’ This is an exciting opportunity for students to show 
their creativity by submitting an article with a word count of around 500 words. The competition has only 
just opened and all entries will need to be submitted by Monday 11th July 2022. We would like as many 
entries as possible and I would encourage as many students to take part in this exciting initiative.  
 

 

Friday 10th June 2022 

http://www.bourneacademy.org/bugsy-malone-2022


Year 11 and 13 students have now been allocated study leave and the first week has gone incredibly well 
with many students attending school to join their crammers. I would like to provide a reminder to all  
Year 11 parents/carers that the school continues to be open to all Year 11 students. Students must attend 
their crammers and it is highly recommended for all students to attend any lessons where exams have 
not been sat. Please encourage your child to maximise the support provided by specialist teachers to aid 
their revision for the remaining examination series. 

Extra-curricular activities remain a core part of school life at Bourne Academy. As you can see from the 
attached at the end of this update, we offer a wide range of activities such as the new Lego League Club 
for Year 7 and 8 students. This club has started this term and will culminate in a competition with other 
local schools which will take place next academic year. Seasonal sporting activities such as tennis and 
cricket will also be commencing. Please see the attached which provides full details of our extra-curricular 
provision for this term.  

Finally, I would like to remind parents/carers to sign up for our Celebrations Day in July. We have had a 
great response and many activities have been booked thus far. I am aware that many places were fully 
booked very quickly and we are working hard to provide additional activities which students can sign up 
for. Please make sure you sign up to the different activities by the following dates: 

• Gold students can book from 11am on Tuesday 7th June to Monday 20th June 

• Silver students can book from 11am on Friday 10th June to Monday 20th June 

• Bronze students can book from 11am on Tuesday 14th June to Monday 20th June 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mr Matt Sammy 
Head of School, Bourne Academy 

 

 

 

 

You can follow Bourne Academy on our official social media platforms as follows: 

• www.instagram.com/BourneAcademy 

• www.facebook.com/BourneAcademyLincs 

• www.twitter.com/BourneSLAT 
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